
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends and Families, 

 

In Assembly on Monday, we continued building our Arley 

community spirit and looking out for each other through 

the story of The Perfect Fit. Triangle felt like he didn’t 

fit in with the other shapes initially, but then realised 

he could have fun with all different shapes; hexagons, squares and circles. Children 

spoke about the differences they had, but how together at Arley, we are all ‘The 

Perfect Fit’, looking out for each other and including 

everyone, no matter our differences. I have seen 

children demonstrating this throughout the week.   

 

 

 

We have some huge times tables initiatives in school, with children in Years 3 – 6 

working hard at home to master their times tables. Our Assistant Headteacher 

Miss McCarthy, has been setting different competitions within our school and 

against other schools across Inspire. It really is fantastic to see so many of our 

Key Stage 2 children working to improve their times tables. This is especially 

important for our Year 4 children, who will be taking the statutory multiplication 

check in June this year, but also a key mathematical skill for all children to master. 

Thank you all for continued support at home.  

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Parkes 

Headteacher 

                                      

Arley Primary Academy 

Gun Hill 

                New Arley                              

Nr Coventry                                            

CV7 8HB 

            Tel: 01676 233 105                           

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance week ending 2nd February 2024 

 
 

Nursery = 72% 
Reception =97% 

Year 1 = 96% 
Year 2 =91% 
Year 3 =91% 
Year 4 = 87% 
Year 5 =88% 
Year 6 =89% 

   

 

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 90% 

which is 6% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 

Stars of the week 2nd February 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stay & Play 
Why not come and join our stay & play 

sessions on a Tuesday Morning from 
9am. 

 Suitable for babies and toddlers (0-4) 

 

 

Reception – Kathryn 
Year 1 – Lottie 
Year 3 – TJ 
Year 4- Eviee 
Year 5 – Martha 
Year 6 - Oliver  

 

Thank you to the children 
for sharing their 
extra-curricular 

achievements with us in 

assembly today. 


